
PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

Class LKG 

Dear Parents 

“Faith is the bird that feels the light when the dawn is still dark.” 

                                                                                                      ~Rabindranath Tagore 

 

We joyfully celebrate the commencement of the New Academic Session 2022-2023, by opening 

the doors of the school once again for our students. We welcome you  with a spirit of 

unfathomable courage and wisdom bestowed upon us by the Almighty through uncertain times 

to regular Offline Classes for LKG  which will commence from Monday, 4 April, 2022 . 

 

We seek your cooperation in ensuring that your ward follows specified guidelines: 

• Ensure your child follows a fixed time for eating and sleeping, enabling him/her to adapt 

easily to the School Schedule.  

• Children should be encouraged to attend school regularly and no absenteeism be allowed 

for reasons other than that of physical ailment. 

• Students are not permitted to carry any electronic device / gadget to school. Help them 

follow a regular Gadget free schedule.   

• Please check the School Website regularly for all important updates.   
• Your ward should report to school on time everyday i.e. 8:15 a.m.  You are requested not 

to send your ward to school in case of sickness / any other reason.  

• Ensure that your child always reports to school in a neat and proper school uniform 

(Summer). School capri should be worn at the waist. Hair and nails should be properly trimmed. 

Spikes / coloured hair / rings / chains are not allowed. Watches and frames of spectacles should 

be plain and of neutral colour. 

• The school time table incorporates two breaks. Ensure that your child carries fruits / 

sprouts / sandwiches for Fruit / Snack break (10 minutes). Make sure that your child carries 

nutritious vegetarian food to school consisting of green vegetables, chapaties / paranthas along 

with water bottle for Lunch break (30 minutes). 

• Incorporate Learning by writing for improving handwriting speed and writing skills. 

• Spend time with your child to discuss class work, homework, test schedule or to solve 

any problem that he / she may have. 

• The academic progress of your ward is discussed in the Parent Teacher Meeting which 

must be attended regularly. Meeting the teachers during the school hours on other days is not 

allowed.  

Let’s all prepare and tread cautiously as caution paves the way to success. 

Looking forward to meeting our children, physically! 

 

Regards 

Auth. Sign 


